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Comments I see that the Ecologist's report suggests that nest boxes could be incorporated within the
buildings. I would propose that Swift nesting boxes would be most appropriate because - -
Swifts nest both in nearby Hempton and in Deddington so the boxes are quite likely to be
used by Swifts - Swift nest boxes are also suitable for, and frequently used by, several other
species including House Sparrows (another species of Conservation Concern). I would
suggest at least 12 boxes. These should be located in groups rather than singly. There are a
number of different Swift nest box designs which can be incorporated in the building's
structure on the market. They are quite simple to install and unobtrusive. Swifts do not
leave any mess below their nest places. I would be willing to offer advice at a later stage if
asked. Chris Mason Cherwell Swifts
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